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 BB“Georgia’s Eagles taking care of All Veterans. All for one and o 

''Georgia Peaches and Magnolia Blooms Growing Support for Our Veterans.” ‘‘Georgia Peaches and Magnolia 

Blooms Growing Support for Our Veterans.”    ALA MEMBERS ORDER FORM all”; 

 I hope you got to attend our Fall Conference, we 

changed things up some in and effort to make it 

interesting.  Our guest speaker was Melody Wang Girls 

Nations President from Unit 29, Marietta and she was 

awesome.  This is the first time that anyone can 

remember that we have had a Girls Nation President 

and she has made us all proud. 

We also had Subject Matter Experts (SMEs) talk about 

their programs on Americanism, Children and Youth, 

Community Service, Education and National Security.  

They did great at providing information that was 

informational to the attendees and will help them 

carry out their programs within the Units. 

Talking about the conference, as I said we changed 

things up from previous conferences based upon 

feedback from you the members.  Since then I have 

received feedback which is very much appreciated.  In 

some of the feedback there was construction criticism 

which I deeply appreciate.  Without that kind of 

discussion how can we ever improve?  Some of the 

suggestions made we are not able to do but we did 

explain why it was impossible and other suggestions 

came from that.  I know a lot of times when we fill out 

a sheet rating something we just mark all 5’s or in the 

middle.  That does not help the person in charge.  I 

ask each of you to please provide feedback whether it 

is positive or negative.  We need to continue to grow. 

I have completed my calendar and scheduled a visit to 

each District for one of their meetings.  I am looking 

forward to this.  Since I have been out and about I see 

so many things going on and how each Unit may do 

things differently.  There is nothing wrong with that 

and in some cases we are able to share.   
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I hope that each of you were able to give to the 

Christmas Assessment.  This means so much to 

our Veterans at the VA Hospitals and War Homes.  

I will be visiting each of the gift shops and talking 

to our veterans in November and December and 

we currently have hospital visits scheduled for the 

Augusta facilities in December.  Others have not 

been scheduled as of this writing. 

Happy Veterans Day to all our Veterans out there 

and to each of you a very Happy Thanksgiving.   

 

For God and Country 

Blessings 

Anitia 
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By Patty Hawkins, Department Secretary 

 
The purpose of Leadership in the American Legion Auxiliary 

is to develop and prepare knowledgeable and capable leaders 

to carry on the growth and success of the Auxiliary by 

promoting activities and resources that educate, motivate 

and mentor members of all ages and at all levels of the 

organization. 

Objectives of the American Legion Auxiliary Leadership: 

To provide members with opportunities to use their special 

skills. 

To promote the history, programs organization and growth 

of the ALA. 

To cultivate leadership and teamwork with all members and 

everyone with whom we interact. 

To advocate the utilization of Auxiliary reference documents 

and materials, such as the Unit Handbook and Constitution 

and Bylaws.  These documents provide guidelines on the 

basics of protocol, parliamentary rules and meeting 

procedures. 

Here's a big "THANK YOU' to Augusta Unit 178, Columbus 

Unit 35 and Loganville Unit 233 for hosting a Leadership 

Workshop. We hope that the information we shared will help 

in your Units.   

The schedule for the remaining Leadership Workshops is:  

11/04 Unit 294 Powder Springs,11/19 Unit 69 Alma and 

01/13/18 Unit 105 Fayetteville. 

If you have not attended a workshop, we encourage you to 

do so.  We bring the information to you to help guide you 

and your Unit.  No matter the size of the Unit, there is 

something for everyone to get involved in.  

We are here to serve our Veterans and our community. 

Please remember to submit your mid-year report outlining 

your Units accomplishments and/or activities by December 

15. 

For God and Country  

Jane Lawrence 

 

By Jane Lawrence, Department 1st Vice President 

 

 

1st Vice President / Leadership
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALA Academy course teaches Service Not Self 

The third ALA Academy online course is now available! 

Get tools and tips on living our motto with ALA 

Leadership 201: Living Our Motto of Service Not Self. This 

course goes over what it means to be a leader and 

reviews that leadership is not a title – it is helping others 

to stay mission-focused and leading by our guiding 

principles. You’ll also learn to recognize what leadership 

is and isn’t. By the end of this course, participants will 

have the tools they need to develop a personal leadership 

plan. Learn more about the ALA Academy, and get started 

today on ALA Leadership 201, Communications 201, or 

ALA 101 here. 

   

Attention: Members of Unit 47 Calhoun 

Membership Renewals went out with the 

incorrect return address on them. Please 

note the correct remit to address: 

American Legion Auxiliary Unit 47 
Suzette Brownlow 
PO Box 416 
Plainville, GA 30733-0416 

 

HAVE A BLESSED AND 

SAFE THANKSGIVING!! 

Secretary 
 

 

http://americanlegion.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT02MzcwODE5JnA9MSZ1PTc3NTg2OTgwMyZsaT00NTcwOTA4Mw/index.html
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HISTORIAN CORNER 

 

By Valerie Brown-Debro, Department 2nd Vice Pres.  

 

 

 

 

 

By Susan Hall, Department Historian 

Try being these BEES to see where and how far 
you can fly with these 3 words. 

 
 

 

2nd Vice President/Membership 

[Type a quote from the document or the 

summary of an interesting point. You can 

position the text box anywhere in the 

document. Use the Drawing Tools tab to 

change the formatting of the pull quote text 

box.] 

Hard to believe it is already November, it has been 
a good start to the 2017-2018 year.  I know that you 
have all been busy doing a lot in your units, with 
Installations, Halloween parties and dances, POW 
Remembrances and other things for our Veterans, 
Military and the community.  We are now going into 
the holidays where you will be having Thanksgiving  
meals for our Veterans, Christmas gift shops, and 
sending care packages to our troops.  Please remember 
to write all this down for your History reports 
and your History Books.  History and Cavalcade of 
Memories (now under history) reports are online at  
the Department website.  These reports are due  
December 1st.  Unit and District Historians if you  
would like to see your unit or District featured in 
the newsletter please send me a brief history  
article, to suem_66@yahoo.com.   
I hope you all have a Happy and Blessed Thanksgiving. 
 

For God and Country 
 

ARE YOU READY FOR SOME LEARNING!!!!!! 

LEADERSHIP WORKSHOPS ARE BEGINNING SOON

 

 

MEMBERSHIP  

Giving Thanks to our members for a wonderful season of 

volunteer service. We had an awesome time celebrating 

our membership accomplishments at our Fall Conference. 

There were 3 Units to reach GOAL by our Fall Conference; 

Unit 333 Columbus, Unit 23 Hiawassee and Unit 291 

Atlanta. The (3) Unit Presidents were presented a Queen 

Bee Broach with beautiful rhinestones.  

To kick off this year’s membership, I challenged every 

District President, the 1
st

 District to have all Units off 

zero will be presented a Designer bag at Fall Conference. 

5
th

 District President was presented with a Jimmy Choo 

Tote bag, stuffed with membership cards, bumble bee 

socks, and treats for their officers.  

Certificates were presented to all of the Districts off zero 

by Fall Conference. “5
th

 District, 11
th

 District, 4
th

 District, 

7
th

 District”. 

Units with Highest percentage by Fall Conference was 

presented a Certificate. 

Unit 333 @150% 

Unit 23 @ 128% 

Unit 291 @ 100.0% 

Unit 247 @ 83.3%  

Unit 336 @ 82.1% 

Unit 197 @ 78.4%  

 

All 12 Districts were presented a Pumpkin Bag, stuffed 

with membership cards, popcorn, chocolate and a special 

ink pen. We passed a Halloween basket around to all in 

attendance stuffed with membership applications. After 

all the giving, it was time to receive. I asked everyone to 

take a membership application and to donate $1.00 

towards general funds. We received $146 in donations. 

Thank you again Ladies… I salute you! 

Now, I saved the best for last, All Units are OFF ZERO, 

Georgia will receive $1000 from National for the All 

Treats, No Tricks Award, no units on zero by Oct 31
st

. 

Thank you for all of your hard work, continue to Buzz for 

Memberships. 

Save the date, Saturday November 18
th

 11:00 AM – 1:00 

PM at Department Headquarters ALA MIS Training. Call 

or text me to R.S.V.P. for Headcount. 404 201-5138.   

Hurry, seats are filling up fast! 

Rejuvenate * Revive * Retention 

 

mailto:suem_66@yahoo.com
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  By Phyllis Singleton, Department Chaplain 

 

 Chaplain 

ALA MIS PROGRAM ACCESS for UNITS Membership 

The fee is $10 per year per person (2 per Unit).  This is the fee National 

charges. Forms are on the website or call the Department for copies. 

Due to the enforced rules all forms must be completed and signed by 5 

current Unit Officer. At no time is an authorized person using ALA MIS 

is to share their password with anyone. If a person needs to be changed 

please send in a new form right away. Please let us know ASAP. 

If your Unit wants to continue having access to the ALA MIS I must 

receive new forms and $10 for each person per colander year.  No 

person authorized to use ALA MIS is to share their password with 

anyone. 

New: District Presidents can now have access to all the Units in their 

districts. This will be a read only and cannot make any changes. The fee 

is $10 and will be good until December.  

National will be billing the Department for any users on January 1, of 

the current year. If payment is not received in the department by 

December 20
th

 a list will be sent to National of who to remove because 

payment was not received before December 20
th 

(each
 

year ending). If 

you want to continue to have access to the ALA MIS, make sure your 

check is sent to the department before December 20
th

.   

 

 

 

Chaplain’s Viewpoint 

By Phyllis Singleton 

Chaplain, Department of Georgia 

 

As the leaves fall and the season changes, we enter into 

the time of Thanksgiving for the blessings of God on 

our nation. We’re thankful for his providence and his 

provision—a free republic, under God, indivisible. We’re 

also thankful for the blessing of our veterans, those 

warriors who stood and stand fast in the gap between 

liberty and oppression, so that we might live, assemble 

and worship freely. We have had our losses this year; 

several of our membership and our Legion Family have 

gone to their Creator. Yet we remain thankful, for the 

lives and work of those we love will not be forgotten, 

though they have passed on. 

As we ponder the blessings of freedom, family and 

prosperity, we are reminded that we are indeed 

prosperous, as a nation and as individuals. Compared 

to any other country on earth, we are individually and 

collectively blessed beyond measure. 

It’s easy in this great nation to go blithely about our 

business, taking our many blessings for granted and 

assuming they are an undeniable part of our birthright 

as Americans. But those blessings, while poured out by 

God, must be nurtured and honored…so it goes to 

reason that thanking the Creator who provided them 

should be at least as important as the blessings 

themselves. 

We live in a fast, smart world of technology and high-

speed communication—a world of “log in” and “send.” 

Have you ever considered how much your Heavenly 

father wants you to “log in” with him? When we spend 

time with God, we are “sending” and “receiving” from 

the most powerful source in the universe. And when we 

“chat” with God, he remembers the last conversation, 

and already knows the next one. When we petition God 

on behalf of our Auxiliary, or our veterans, or any of 

our needs, he already knows the whole story and he’s 

ready to help. Like all fathers, he just wants to hear 

from us once in a while. 

Psalm 62:8 Trust in him at all times, O people; 

pour out your heart before him; God is a refuge 

for us. 

For God and Country 

Phyllis Singleton, Chaplain 

phyllis@franksingletoncommunications.com 

 

2018 ALA Membership Dues Renewal Notice 

It’s time to renew your American Legion Auxiliary membership for 

2018.  Remember, ALA members now have 3 easy options for paying 

your membership dues: pay online, by phone or by mail.  

How to renew your ALA membership for 2018: 

Pay Online:  Simply go to the national website 

www.ALAforVeterans.org.  On the homepage, log-in to the “Members 

Section”. (You’ll need to create your free log-in if you haven’t already 

done so, and it only takes a few seconds).  Then, once you log-in, click 

“Pay Dues” under your welcome message. You’ll then be prompted 

how to pay your renewal dues online.  It’s easy, secure, and only takes 

a couple minutes.  And did you also know?  NEW members can now 

join the Auxiliary online! 

Pay by Phone:  Call us at (317) 569-4500 and ask to pay your dues 

over the phone! You’ll be transferred to a real person, plus you can 

make multiple members’ payments over the phone at the same time. 

Mail your payment:  Contact your Unit or Department (state) 

Headquarters, tell them you want to mail your dues payment, and they 

can tell you where to mail your check or money order.  

Remember, the 2018 ALA membership year is January through 

December.  Payments made online or by phone receive prompt 

acknowledgement or your payment and an electronic copy of your 

membership card   If you have already paid by postal mail and are 

receiving this email, we thank you; your payment has not yet been 

submitted by your unit or department to ALA National Headquarters.  

If you paid by mailing a check and have any questions, please contact 

your unit or department.  

Our country’s 22 million veterans need the American Legion 

Auxiliary.  Only because of YOU can we continue our mission 

outreach, make a difference in our communities, and have an impact 

advocating for our military, veterans, and their families.  Thank you  

for continuing your ALA membership! 

 

 

mailto:phyllis@franksingletoncommunications.com
http://americanlegion.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT02MzAzODg3JnA9MSZ1PTc3NzMyNTIwNSZsaT00NTAwNjE1NQ/index.html
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  American Legion Auxiliary 

Honor Our Female Veterans 
 

 
For Female Veterans who join as new members for the 

2018 Membership Year, the national portion of dues 

($9.00) will be waived for their first year of membership. 

 

The American Legion Auxiliary Department of Georgia 

voted at our Fall Conference October 23, 2015, For 

Female Veterans who join as new members for the 2018 

Membership Year, the Department’s portion of dues 

($8.00) will be waived for their first year of membership. 

 

Some of the Units are waiving their membership portion 

as well. 

 

Ladies this is one way we can Honor Our Female 

Veterans and build our membership. Make them feel 

welcome! 

  
 

Happy Thanksgiving. This year we have been very busy bees with all the projects we have been doing. We want to 

thank all of you who attended Fall Conference. At this Conference, we had a learning session about the Auxiliary 

Emergency Fund. The girls were very interested due to all of the recent disasters and wanted to know how we 

could help our members. They passed out piggy banks and have asked for your help to fill them by Spring 

Conference. All of the funds raised will go to the Auxiliary Emergency Fund. Your Honorary President is still raising 

money for rocking chairs at Georgia War Nursing Homes, wheelchair accessible tables for Milledgeville, and grills 

for Augusta. We had so much fun in Duluth and learned about the POW/MIA's. The girls performed the POW/MIA 

Table Ceremony for the Legionaries and the Auxiliary. The Juniors decorated the gift bags for the ladies at the 

Veterans Day Tea Party at The Blue Goose that is hosted by the Junior Department President each year. They also 

made thank you cards for Veterans Day. We would like to remind any Juniors that are interested to please register 

for the upcoming National Southeastern Division Junior Workshop in Charlotte, NC on January 20, 2018. If you 

need anything or have any upcoming events, please call Latrisha Linaweaver at (706)421-0291. 

For God and Country, 

        Your Junior Chairmen 

                                                                                 Kacie Linaweaver 
                                                                                    706-421-0291 
                                                                         latrishalinaweaver@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Help ALA members impacted by hurricanes 

As the catastrophic flooding from Hurricane Harvey and the damage 

from Hurricane Irma takes its toll, many are facing the devastation of 

what will be a very long recovery effort. The recent hurricanes and 

other natural disasters in the South have left millions of people 

without power and thousands without food and shelter. American 

Legion Auxiliary members impacted by the recent acts of nature 

desperately need our help.  

ALA members selflessly serve veterans and military families in need. 

But when the need strikes home, the Auxiliary Emergency Fund (AEF) 

is available to grant members temporary emergency assistance. 

Members helping members is what the AEF is all about. To help, 

donate now to the AEF. All donations are tax deductible. Every dollar 

helps. Eligible ALA members can apply for an AEF grant (up to 

$2,400), by logging in here.  The ALA is prepared to expedite the 

process of grant requests from Auxiliary members impacted by 

Hurricane Harvey, Hurricane Irma, and other natural disasters. 

 
Save the date, Saturday November 18

th

 11:00 AM – 1:00 PM at Department 

Headquarters ALA MIS Training.  

 

Call or text Valerie to R.S.V.P. for Headcount. 404 201-5138.   Hurry, seats are filling up fast! 

You must be signed up for ALA MIS and have a password to be get full benefit 

of this training. Please bring your laptop J 

 

mailto:latrishalinaweaver@gmail.com
http://americanlegion.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT02MzcwODE5JnA9MSZ1PTc3NTg2OTgwMyZsaT00NTcwOTA3MQ/index.html
http://americanlegion.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT02MzcwODE5JnA9MSZ1PTc3NTg2OTgwMyZsaT00NTcwOTA3Mg/index.html
http://americanlegion.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT02MzcwODE5JnA9MSZ1PTc3NTg2OTgwMyZsaT00NTcwOTA3Mg/index.html
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 Georgia Girls State will be held in Statesboro, Georgia at Georgia Southern University  June 10-15, 2018 

QUALIFICATIONS: Interest in government, leadership, citizenship, honesty, scholarship, character, and completion of 

their junior year in high school.   

ORIENTATION: Orientation should be a part of your Girls State plan so that the girls and their parents understand in 

advance what to expect upon arrival. Please call on a staff member in your area to help with your orientation if help is 

needed. Former Girls Citizens can also be helpful when getting students prepared for the session.   

PUBILICITY: Unit chairmen, be sure to contact local media for coverage as soon as your delegates have been selected.  

Many newspapers are willing to publish pictures and short articles about the program.  Invite delegates to a unit meeting 

after the session to report to the unit.    

**FEE: Checks must be made out to Girls State and mailed to the Department Headquarters. Send the fee of $300.00 per 

girl to the American Legion Auxiliary Department Headquarters, 3035 Mt. Zion Road, Stockbridge, GA 30281 before 

April 20, 2018 to assure space for your girls. Call the director for late payments of fees.  

Parents must fill out a medical history/ consent form/parent waiver. Physical is NOT required.  

DISTRICTS:  Each district is to elect a counselor and pay $300.00 for the counselor to attend. Please notify the director 

upon the election and have the counselor send the director a resume.  

APPLICATIONS: **NEW:  Online applications for Units, Students and Schools.  Check the website.   

Paper Applications can be used and are available by calling or emailing me, or they can be picked up at Fall Conference or 

accessed on the website.   Please don’t do both online and paper. 

To Be Mailed to the Director: After applications are filled out by the girl, the high school and the unit, please send 

applications, medical history/ consent form/ parent waiver, a copy of both sides of the insurance card and photos Deedy 

Harrell, 800 E 10
th

 Avenue, New Smyrna Beach, FL 32169 by May 10, 2018.  This is the deadline; try to get them to me 

earlier, if possible. Call the director for late applicants.  Use online registration if possible. If not, use the paper 

applications and I will enter the information online for your unit.   

WEBSITE: www.georgiagirlsstate.org On the website you will be able to get applications and all documents necessary for 

girls’ packets. 

EMAIL: Georgia Girls State email: georgiagirlsstate@gmail.com for the director, Deedy Harrell 

PHONE number: Deedy 770-337-7997 Call or text Or the Assistant Director, Gabriele Barnett: Cell 706-951-3906 (call or 

text) or email: barnettgabriele@hotmail.com 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

APRIL 20, 2018 Checks for $300.00 per girl due to the Department Headquarters.   

May 10, 2018 If on line application is not done, Completed applications, medical history and consent form, parent 

waiver, copy of both sides of the insurance card and photo of the girl due to Director. 

June 10, 2018 Arrival at Girls State between 1:00 and 3:00 PM 

June 15, 2018 Graduation at 8:45 AM and departure by 1:00 PM 

Delays cause your girls to have difficulty in getting prepared for the program.   If you find out that a girl is not coming 

after having sent in her application, please let us know.  We make phone calls to all no shows and it will help us if we can 

limit the number of calls necessary. Let us know even up the last day.  Please join the Girls State Booster Club!!  Pat 

Morgan is the chairman.   

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.    Deedy Harrell, Director 

http://www.georgiagirlsstate.org/
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Shop AmazonSmile – support the ALA Foundation: Super easy! 

Do you buy things online at Amazon? Simply by signing up for free through Amazon’s “give-back-to-charity” 

link, every purchase you make results in a donation to the ALA Foundation! Take just 10 seconds to sign in to 

Amazon through this special AmazonSmile link, select the American Legion Auxiliary Foundation, and every 

purchase you make will generate a 0.5 percent donation to the ALA Foundation. No added cost to you. No 

added fee. No catch. Just log in to your Amazon account through the link, and you’re now supporting the 

ALA. Nothing could be easier! 

 

Share your posts and photos with us on social media @ALAforVeterans. ALA social media hashtags:  

#LegionFamily Share posts, tweets, and photos of your Legion Family volunteering in branded attire  

#AmericanLegionAuxiliary Share Facebook posts, tweets, and photos of anything and everything related 

to the ALA  

#MyAuxiliaryMagazine Post a photo of yourself reading the latest Auxiliary magazine #ALARockStars 

Share Facebook posts, tweets, and photos of ALA members working the mission. 

  

Tools to help you serve veterans: ALA Programs Action Plan & Annual Supplement now 

available 

The National 2017-2022 ALA Programs Action Plan and 2017-2018 Annual Supplement are online and ready for your use! In the ALA 

Programs Action Plan, you’ll find ideas to help your units and departments effectively carry out the ALA’s mission of serving veterans, 

military, and their families. The 2017-2018 Annual Supplement contains pertinent information like committee contact information, 

awards and reporting deadlines, and contest rules. Click here (must log in) to download the ALA Programs Action Plan & Annual 

Supplement. Share this news with other ALA members, and use it as you plan for your 2017-2018 administrative year and beyond. 

ALA Academy course teaches Service Not Self 

The third ALA Academy online course is now available! Get tools and tips on living our motto with ALA Leadership 201: Living Our 

Motto of Service Not Self. This course goes over what it means to be a leader and reviews that leadership is not a title – it is helping 

others to stay mission-focused and leading by our guiding principles. You’ll also learn to recognize what leadership is and isn’t. By the 

end of this course, participants will have the tools they need to develop a personal leadership plan. Learn more about the ALA 

Academy, and get started today on ALA Leadership 201, Communications 201, or ALA 101 here. 

Miscellaneous Information that might be of interest. 

 

http://americanlegion.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT02MzcwODE5JnA9MSZ1PTc3NTg2OTgwMyZsaT00NTcwOTA4OQ/index.html
http://americanlegion.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT02MzcwODE5JnA9MSZ1PTc3NTg2OTgwMyZsaT00NTcwOTA5MA/index.html
http://americanlegion.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT02MzcwODE5JnA9MSZ1PTc3NTg2OTgwMyZsaT00NTcwOTA4MA/index.html
http://americanlegion.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT02MzcwODE5JnA9MSZ1PTc3NTg2OTgwMyZsaT00NTcwOTA4Mw/index.html
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American Legion Auxiliary  
Department of Georgia  
3035 Mt Zion Rd  
Stockbridge, GA  30281 
 

 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 2017 

 

Nov 

5 
Sunday 

Daylight Saving 

Time ends 

Clock change/Daylight 

Saving Time 

November 7, 2017 Election Day 
November 10, 2017  Marine Corps Birthday 
November 10, 2017 Veterans Day observed (office 
closed) 
November 11, 2017 Veterans Day  
November 23, 2017 Thanksgiving  (Office closed) 
November 24, 2017  (Office closed) 
 
 
March 22-24, 2018  Spring Conference/College  
           Arrive March 21, 2018 Duluth, GA 
April 19-22, 2018     Nat’l Commander GA visit 
June 20-24, 2018 100th Annual Dept Convention 
            Arrive June 19, 2018 Duluth, GA
  

 

President’s Theme: 

ñBee a doer for our Veteran sò 
 

Membership Theme: 

“Buzzing Bumble Bees for Memberships.” 

¶ Rejuvenate          

¶ Revive   

¶ Retention  

National President’s Theme: 

NOT ONE 

 

 

https://www.timeanddate.com/time/change/usa/new-york
https://www.timeanddate.com/time/change/usa/new-york

